
O'Gorman Parents for Kids 

Christmas Tree Sale 
 

Christmas is just around the corner and OPK can help make that 'to do' list 
just a little shorter!  

O’Gorman parents for kids will be taking pre-paid orders for beautiful 
Christmas trees.  Simply go to the attached link or go to our Facebook 
page  to place your on-line order. 

All proceeds will go to support the O’Gorman athletic department, OSO and 
OPK bursaries for graduating students. 

All prepaid orders are due by October 25th

If you don't generally buy live trees can you please pass this on to your 
friends and family so they  can take advantage of this great deal and help 
raise even more money for our students at O'Gorman. 

  and pick up will be at OHS on 
November 28th by back entrance. 

Link to the online order 
form:  https://drive.google.com/open?id=1lm_MQZdae4CbrGXE7t7RLsxPF_
iTlnUYTf0dD4vYtCQ 

Link to our Facebook Page:  https://www.facebook.com/OGorman-Parents-
for-Kids-402650226501345/timeline/ 
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